
20th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: P.E Kits

Earlier this year, in line with many local schools and advice from the Association for P.E, we reverted back to pre-covid
changing rules for P.E. Reasoning included, encouraging independence and boosting fine motor skills.

Please can we remind you that all children must come to school in complete uniform with their full P.E kit in their bag ready
to change into, even if P.E is the first lesson in the day. A phone call home to bring into school any missing uniform/kit will
be made.

As a reminder, these are your child's/childrens P.E days:
Monday - Yr2
Tuesday - Yr3 and Reception
Wednesday - Yr1
Thursday - Yr4
Friday - Yr5 and Yr6

Please make sure your child has their kit on these days to ensure they can take part to their full potential.

Look out for another letter this week, detailing Sports Day on the 7th of July - we are delighted to say that for the first
time since 2019, parents will be invited to watch and enjoy the events with us!

Yours sincerely

Mrs C. Russell - Primary P.E


